July 31, 1970

Daniel W. Varel
P. 0. Box 20156
Dallas, Texas 75220

Re: Shut-in well
Dear Mr. Varel:
We note froﬁ recent production reports that the subject
well has not been producing. Therefore, unless notified

otherwise by Form C-127, the well involved will receive
no allowable beginning September, 1970.
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Very truly yours,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

R. L. Stamets
RLS: jw



